
         

         Rotary Club of Cottam 
         22 Lyle St. 
         Cottam, ON 
         N0R1B0 
 

         July 17, 2018 
 
Greetings from the Rotary Club of Cottam! 
 
For over 50 years our Annual Horse Show and Fall Festival has been an institute of of the 
community. This year marks the 56th anniversary of this event and will feature activities 
such as a pancake breakfast, pony rides, a parade and much, much more.  
 
We are asking the Town of Kingsville to continue their support of this event by placing a full 
page ad in our program booklet again this year. The total cost of that would be $80.00.   
 
Thank you for your time and support. 
 
 
        Yours in Rotary, 
 
 
        Dan Levy 
        President,  
        Rotary Club of Cottam 
 

 


